
Climate emergency declaration  

by The Kamakura City Medical Association 

 
The Kamakura City Medical Association acknowledges that humanity is facing a climate crisis. To 
provide sustainable health care services, we hereby declare a climate emergency. 
 

1. Each and individual health professional recognises that the world is facing a climate 
crisis and actively informs civilians about it. 

2. Gather and share ideas on how to contribute to society’s shift towards  carbon neutrality 
by 2050 and apply those ideas. 

3. Make efforts to save medical resources and reduce waste and pollution. Aim to meet all 
17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).  

 

 

1st April 2021 

Yasushi Yamaguchi 

Chairman of the Kamakura City Medical Association 

 


